
 
 
 
September 2019 

 
School Production Information 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
The school production Are We There Yet? is fast approaching with shows on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday evenings 17-19th September starting promptly at 6.00pm. As you 
will know the staff, children and support parents have worked very hard putting the 
production together and we are really looking forward to performing for you. 
 
I would like to share the following information to make the evenings enjoyable for all and 
your cooperation would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Tickets 
Production tickets are $8.00 each and are on sale at the office now. Be in quick because they 
are selling fast. Payments can be made by eftpos, cash or directly into our bank account as 
long as you record your name, which night and how many tickets – ASB 12 3254 0048796 00. 
Students who are in the audience watching the show will also need to purchase a ticket. 
 
Arrival at School 
All of the children who are performing will need to be at school by 5.15pm for all three 
nights; Tuesday 17th, Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th September. They will get ready for 
the show in their dressing rooms, perform their part on stage then return to the classroom 
until the show is over. They can be collected from these rooms before the end of the 
production if their parent /caregiver is not attending the show. If parents and caregivers are 
watching the show the children can only be collected at the end of the production (time to 
be confirmed).  If your child becomes unwell and cannot perform please can you contact 
your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Production start time 
The show will start promptly at 6.00pm at which time the doors to the hall will be closed as 
they make a lot of noise when they are opened.  Therefore, please ensure you are in your 
seats by 5.55pm (Doors will open at 5.40pm). Late arrivals will have to wait until the scene 
changes to come into the hall. 
  
Mobile phones 
All cellphones will need to be turned off for the duration of the production. No videoing or 
photography will be allowed using a phone or camera as this may annoy other patrons and 
put the children off, on stage. Photos will be available for free download after the 
production. 
 
School starting times 
School will be starting at 9am as usual during production week. However, if your child needs 
an extra hour to help get over the later nights we are allowing a 10am start on Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday mornings. 
 
Many thanks 
  

 
Bryce Coleman          
Principal 


